
Jeffrey A. Iveson 
Water Commissioner, Village of Delanson 

1797 Main Street, P.O. Box 235 
Delanson, New York 

 
Period of July 1, 2013 - July 31, 2013 

Total Amount of Water Used per Period: 1,364,000 gals. 
Average Amount of Water Used per Day: 44,000 gals. 
Total Amount of Hypochlorite Used per Period: 66.0 gals. 
Average Amount of Hypochlorite Used per Day: 2.14 gals. 
 
Wednesday, July 3, 2013: 

* Sent monthly operational reports to Schenectady Co. DOH 
 
Friday, July 6, 2013: 

* DACC used 60,000 gals. of water for the pool fill. Gayle will handle the 
billing. (Remote read not working properly.) 

 
Monday, July 8, 2013: 

* Attended Village Board meeting. 
* Spoke to Aanen. Repair to RPZ has not been made. 

 
Wednesday, July 10, 2013: 

* Spoke with Gayle. She is getting quotes for repair of the phone line at 
the plant 

 
Thursday, July 11,2013: 

* Spoke to Gayle . Decided to stay with AT&T for the plant phone. Basic 
service is $27. /month. 

 
Monday, July 15, 2013: 

* Had a telephone call from Gayle concerning the newsletter! flushing 
date 

 
Tuesday, July 16, 2013: 

* Returned Gayle’s call. Hydrant flushing will be on Saturday, Aug. 17~ 
 
Wednesday, July 17, 2013: 
 

* Call from Terry Lindh concerning water problem at brown rental property on 
lower East Shore Rd. Determined the water to be ground be ground water. 

* Terry asked when repair to the mower damaged shut-off valves would 
accomplished. Told him that it would be done when the heat breaks. 



Thursday, July 18, 2013: 
* Sent monthly bacti samples to JH Consulting 

 
Monday, July 22, 2013: 

* Call from Gayle concerning the school moving the portable classroom, and the 
trailer’s effect on the water shut-offs. 

* Called Aanen, who was very uncooperative. Said that the company performing 
the removal must have good insurance, and could take care of whatever happened. 

* Also said that he wanted to remove the copper service lines. Told him that he 
MUST have a permit and inspection 

* Aanen said that he will find a new installer for the RPZ. (Original installer is ill, 
and will not be able to complete the work) 

* Steve Winkley emailed that he has sent two duplicate CD’s that contain revised 
water system mapping to the Village. Also said that he would willing to come out to 
install! show how it works 

 
Wednesday, July 24, 2013: 

* Call from Josh O’Connor. Said that his father has low water pressure in 
his upstairs. 

* Took various pressure readings within the Village. Pressure at 
firehouse 70psi. No other calls of low pressure. 

 
Saturday, July 27, 2013: 

* Steve and I cleaned filter bed #3 
 
Monday, July 29, 2013: 

* Gayle called to confirm tomorrow’s meeting with Steve Winkley 
* Spoke to Josh, and offered to take pressure readings at Larry’s home. Josh said 
that he would let me know if that was necessary. 

 
Tuesday, July 30, 2013: 

* Met with Steve Winkley, Josh and Gayle concerning the revised 
mapping for the water program 

 
 
 
 
 
 
THIS IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY PROGRAM. DISCRIMINATION IS 
PROHIBITED BY 
FEDERAL LAW. COMPLAINTS OF DISCRIMINATION MAY BE FILED WITH USDA 
DIRECTOR, OFFICE OF CiVIL RIGHTS, ROOM 326W, WHITTEN BUILDING, 14TH 
AND 



INDEPENDENCE AVE., SW, WASHINGTON, D.C. 20250-0410 (518) 895-2199 
TDD# 1-800-662-1220 


